
Admissions and Records, Financial Aid Services Remote through January 28, 2022
Email to students and employees – January 19, 2022

DATE: January 19, 2022
FROM: Dr. Richard Rams, vice president of student services
RE: Admissions and Records, Financial Aid Services Remote through January 28, 2022

Please note: as of Wednesday, January 19, 2022, all admissions and records and financial aid services will be conducted 
remotely through Friday, January 28, 2022. 

Citrus College has established and implemented safety protocols in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

While our in-person services in admissions and records and financial aid are temporarily unavailable in the Student 
Services Building, our staff are available remotely to support your needs Monday through Thursday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.  
and Friday from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Need Further Assistance?

• Do you have an admissions or records related question? 
Please contact the admissions and records help desk or visit the admissions and records website for more 
information.

• Do you have a question for financial aid? 
Please contact the financial aid help desk or visit our financial aid website for more information.

• The 24-hour chatbot is available in case you have any questions.

https://www.citruscollege.edu/stdntsrv/finaid/
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/34162491c28b4b7f91ad15f36c3c6129/t_blank
https://www.citruscollege.edu/ar/Pages/ChecklistApplyRegister.aspx/
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/ebcb351fd986486899cefaf01f9f01b7/
https://www.citruscollege.edu/ar/

